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May 18, 2020 
 
Mr. Jerald Schnabel 
Castle Aggregate 
549 E Cucharras Street  
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
 
Re: Pikeview Quarry, Permit No. M-1977-211;  
 Technical Revision (TR-20) Preliminary Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Mr. Schnabel: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received a request for a Technical Revision 
(TR-20) addressing the following: 
 Add recreation as a post mining land use 
The submittal was called complete for the purpose of filing on May 13, 2020.  The decision date for 
TR-20 is June 12, 2020.  Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily address any concerns 
identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your responsibility to request an 
extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been adequately 
addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the Division may 
deny this Technical Revision. 
 
The following comment is based on the DRMS review of the request for TR-20: 

1) AM-04 Application, p. 4:   Item 12 asks for the primary post-mine land use (PMLU).  As this 
site is proposed to have a dual PMLU and the purpose of this TR is to “Add” a PMLU, please 
resubmit page 4 with both “Wildlife Habitat(WL)” and “Recreation(RC)” boxes checked. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS  
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